23rd January 1967xx

Mr. Robert von Sandor, Klippuddsvägen 11. LIDINGÖ Sweden.

Dear Mr. von Sandor,

I hope very much that you and Mr. Torner

had a good journey home last week.

I can only say, that we had a wonderful weekend in Brussels and we were very much stimulated by this meeting. Maybe there will soon be another opportunaty to meet the members of the European Kendo Renmei again.

It is not yet certain if we shall we able to come to Oland next summer. We hope so very much, but the

final decision still has to be taken.

Mr. Morioka asked me to thank you for the nice picture of your son and I had to give you his best regards. He also hopes to meet again soon. With my best wishes,

J.H. Odinot.